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13 August 2018 

 
 
INFORMATION REQUEST REFERENCE 18-043 
 
 
Dear  
 
Following on from our response dated 27 July 2018, we have identified additional 
information that may be relevant to your information request received on 24 July 2018.  
 
You asked the London Legacy Development Corporation (Legacy Corporation) to provide 
the following information under the Environmental Information Regulations 2004 (EIR):   
 

“I would like to make the following request for information which I think is an EIR: 
 
Please provide information regarding any works or expenditure in line with the 
planning permission granted at the site formerly to be occupied by the Manor 
Gardens Allotment Society at Eton Manor. 
 
Please provide information regarding any works or expenditure at the site of the 
Manor Gardens Allotments moved to Marsh Lane Fields, now Jubilee Park, following 
the alteration of the planning permission to allow them to return to Eton Manor.” 

 
It was agreed between the Legacy Corporation and Lee Valley Regional Park Authority 
(LVRPA) in May 2014 that, as part of the handover of Eton Manor from the Legacy 
Corporation to LVRPA, the allotment site would not be transformed by the Legacy 
Corporation as an alternative solution was being proposed by LVRPA working with the 
London Borough of Waltham Forest (LBWF) and that the Legacy Corporation would fund 1/3 
of the actual cost of the new LVRPA/LBWF scheme, up to a maximum of £160k of costs 
incurred. 
 
Actual payments made by the Legacy Corporation to LVRPA for the new allotment scheme 
total just under £139k, in the financial years 2015/16 and early 2016/17. 
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Yours sincerely 
 
FOI / EIR Co-ordinator 
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